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Nonsuch is a fun, safe and creative school that makes hard work fun 

We laugh, learn and persevere 

We are determined to follow our dreams and be the best we can 

Dates for your Diary 
Whilst every effort is made to give as much notice as possible of these dates, they are sometimes subject 
to change. The school makes every effort to give as much notice as possible. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  

Bertie - Be There Bear 
        
Puffins 100% attendance 1st – 5th October 
    
Swans 99.4% attendance 8th – 12th October  
 
Puffins 100% attendance   
15th – 18th October 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

What do these colours mean? 
 

End/start school incl. INSET days              New to list                        Changed date 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  

Autumn Term – 2nd Half  
 

22– 26/10   AUTUMN HALF TERM 

02/11         FoN Children’s Disco   
07/11         Parents’ Evening 3.30 -5pm & 6-8pm 
08/11         Parents’ Evening 1.30 – 5pm  
School Closes at 1.15pm.  Nursery closed all 
day. 
09/11         Individual & Sibling Photos 

14/11         Y3 Trip to Pizza Express 
15/11         Parent Workshop with School Nurse  
 

 

INSET Dates 18/19 
We have secured the following INSET dates for 
the next academic year to help you plan ahead. 
School will be closed to children on the following 
dates: 
 
25/02/19    (after February half term) 
 
Final INSET Day to be confirmed 
 

Autumn Term – 2nd Half  
 
29/11         Year 4 Class Assembly 

07/12         R – Y5 Flu Immunisation 
14/12         Christmas Jumper Day  
17/12         iRock Christmas Assembly 2pm 

18/12         iRock Christmas Assembly 2pm 
21/12         Christmas Carol Service 9am 
21/12         END OF AUTUMN TERM 1.15pm    
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:office@nonsuchprimary
http://www.nonsuchprimary.sutton.sch.uk/


2 

 

 

 Best Outcomes for every child

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Round Up 

 
Football  
 
We have had two football matches so far this term played, as with most of our games, 
on Sutton United’s lovely 4G pitch. Our opening league match was against Harris 
Junior on 2nd October. After a first half which saw us 3-0 down, we had a spirited 
recovery in the second half and finished the game by losing 4-1. 
The following Monday 8th, we played against a very strong Cheam Common team in 
the Y6 Cup. Despite losing 7-2, we showed great determination and had some good 
passages of play. Well done boys! 
 
Netball 
 
The opening competition this term was the Hi-5 Netball tournament on October 2nd. 
This is a format of netball that is for girls and boys and has five children on court at 
any time and involves rotating positions so that everyone gets to play different roles. 
We entered two teams into this and both did well, winning some games during the 
afternoon. 
 
Our netball teams played their first matches last Wednesday against Dorchester 
Primary. The ‘A’ team dominated play and definitely deserved their 1-0 victory. The 
‘B’ team also got off to a good start by winning their match by two goals to nil. 
 
Cross Country 
 
The borough cross country races took place yesterday (17th October) at Sutton 
Grammar’s grounds in Northey Avenue. Despite the persistent drizzle, there were a 
few hundred Y4, Y5 & Y6 children present, including over 40 from Nonsuch, which was 
a great turn-out. Each race was over a mile, including the odd hill, through woods and 
a fair amount of mud. All of our children did well and enjoyed their run. A special 
mention for the Y5 boys, who won their event and to the Y6 boys who were third. 
 
Thank you to all the parents and helpers who have been able to provide transport and 
their support for our sporting events. 
 
Mr T Bowen 
PE Coordinator 
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High Standards of Behaviour and Safety  
 

 

 

 

 

Do you have any questions, feedback, comments or suggestions you would like to bring to our 

attention? Please fill in the form on our website, under the ‘Contact us’ heading. Alternatively 

you can email us: office@nonsuchprimary.sutton.sch.uk 

 

Friends of Nonsuch 

 
 
A reminder for the Autumn School Disco (fancy dress is welcome) on Friday 2nd November. 
Nursery – Y2 4pm – 5pm and Y3-Y6 – 5.15pm – 6.30pm.  
 
Also, if you wish to purchase your child’s Christmas card please bring in your payment by 
Monday 29th October. Have a fabulous half term! 
 

Harvest Festival 

 
 
 

Thank you to everybody who donated all the lovely food for the Harvest Festival and also a 
big thank you to the parents who came to help walk the children down to Griffiths House, in 
the rain! 

The residents of Griffiths House were thrilled with the generosity shown and variety of gifts. 
Thirty-seven gift bags in total were donated to Griffiths House. It brought a smile to their 
faces as they opened their bags. 

There will be a delivery to the food bank after half term. 

 

 High Quality Teaching

Donations! 
 
Key Stage 1 would really appreciate your donations for any boy’s underwear, boy’s school 
trousers and socks.  
 
If you have any of the above that are getting too small or about to throw out, please pop 
them into the School Office. 
 
Thanks in advance! 
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